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Airman found dead in Norfolk, VA
July 17,2018

CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. — An Airman assigned to the 27th Special Operations Wing at Cannon Air Force
Base was found dead near Norfolk, VA on Saturday, July 14. The Airman's name is being withheld until 24 hours

after the notification of the next of kin. The Norfolk Police Department are conducting an ongoing investigation

into this incident. Further questions should be referred to the Norfolk PD at: (757) 664-3297.
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